

## PUBLIC SERVICE OFFICE

4404 WEST LAWRENCE AVENUE 60630-2511

TELEPHONE: (773) 736-5594 FAX: (773) 738-2333 E-MAIL: WARD39@CITYOFCHICAGO.ORG

August 30, 2013

MARGARET LAURINO

ALDERMAN, 39TH WARD

CITY HALL - ROOM 200

121 NORTH LA SALLE STREET
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60602
TELEPHONE: (312) 744-7242
FAX: (312) 744-0717

SEP 05 2013

CITY COUNCIL

## COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS

PEDESTRIAN AND TRAFFIC SAFETY (CHAIRMAN)

> BUDGET AND GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS

COMMITTEES, RULES AND ETHICS

EDUCATION AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT

FINANCE

WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT AND AUDIT

ZONING, LANDMARKS AND BUILDING STANDARDS

Steven Berlin, Executive Director Chicago Board of Ethics 740 N. Sedgwick, Room 500 Chicago, IL 60610

Dear Director Berlin:

Please be advised that I recently received gifts from operators of We Wash, located at 4660 W. Lawrence Ave., in the 39<sup>th</sup> Ward. The gifts were five car wash coupons, valued at \$20 each, \$100 total.

I donated all five coupons the Pulaski Elston Business Association (PEBA), 4357 N. Elston, a local civic group, to use as fundraising items. All were hand delivered to PEBA Executive Director Dawn D'Amico on August 30, 2013.

If you need any additional information, please contact me at 773-736-5594.

Sincerely,

Margaret Laurino Alderman, 39<sup>th</sup> Ward

cc: Andrew Sheils, First Deputy Director, Department of Finance

Dawn D'Amico, PEBA